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DOWNTOWN FARMERS’ MARKET 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE ANNOUNCED 

March 12, 2018—Olean—The City of Olean is pleased to invite members of the community to a 

presentation and a public open house on the Downtown Farmers’ Market on Monday, March 19, 2018 

from 5:30 p.m. until 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Olean Municipal Building.  The design 

team will be present to explain detailed development information. 

“This in an exciting project for the City of Olean and I encourage all residents to attend.  The design team 

will have renderings of the proposal as well as a 3D model,” Mayor Aiello said.  “We look forward to 

getting public feedback on the plans.” 

Funding for the Downtown Farmers’ Market is coming from a number of sources, including $600,000 

from Senator Catharine Young, $220,000 from Empire State Development, and $200,000 from 

Cattaraugus County.  The City of Olean portion of the project is $230,000. 
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